

Geneva, 5 January 2005

Geneva

Representationen Geneve Ulrika Sundberg +41-229080843 Secretary to the UN Committee on the Rights of the Child
Mr Paulo David
fax 022-9179022

Revised Swedish delegation to the Committee on the Rights of the Child on 11 January 2005

Dear Mr. David,

Due to the enormously large number of missing Swedes after the Tsunami on 26 December 2004 and the urgent need to assist survivors and relatives of the missing persons, the Swedish Government has decided to revise the composition of its delegation to the CRC on 11 January 2005 as follows:

Head of the delegation:

Mrs Elisabet Borsiin Bonnier,

Ambassador and Permanent Representative of Sweden to the United Nations and the International Organisations, Geneva;

Alternate Head of delegation:

Ms Carin Jahn, Senior advisor, Ministry of Health and Social Affairs; Delegates:

Ms Ulrika Sundberg, Minister, Permanent Representation of Sweden to the United Nations and the International Organisations, Geneva; Ms Gunilla Berglund, Legal Advisor, Ministry of Justice; Ms Agneta Björklund, Desk officer, Ministry of Health and Social Affairs;

Mr Erik Stenström. Desk officer, Ministry for Foreign Affairs; Mr Mihail Stoican, Desk officer, Ministry of Health and Social Affairs; Ms Margareta Wiman, Desk officer, Ministry of Education and Science.

Also for the Committee's information, the head of delegation will not be able to attend the whole session due to a Ministerial conference called for by the United Nations on the same day in Geneva to discuss

Postal Address: Case Postala 190 CH-1211 Géneva 20 Telaphonn: 00 41-22-908 08 00

E-mall: mission www.den@tles.tnt.int

Visitors' address: B2, rue de Laussinne 1202 Geneva

F3차 00 41-22-905 08 10 Websiter http://missions.iku.in/J-swed-